
From: Lisa Hirsch  

Sent: Wednesday, June 11, 2014 12:22 PM 
To: Planning 

Subject: Jesuit community house 

 
Dear members of the Planning Commission, 
 
My name is Lisa Hirsch and I live at 303 Glendale Dr. on Ann Arbor's west side.  I am writing in 
support of the Jesuits' petition to receive a special exception use so that they can live at 1919 
Wayne St.  I have know the Jesuits for 10 years and believe that they would not only be good 
neighbors but also continue to contribute to the well being of Ann Arbor.  I have worked with Fr. 
Dan Reim who is the leader of this family of Jesuits and he is a compassionate advocate for the 
poor and anyone in need. He and the other men of this community have given their service not 
only to St. Mary Student Parish but to the wider University of Michigan and Ann Arbor 
communities throughout their tenure here the last 10 years.  I am urging you to vote in favor of 
their petition so that they continue their lives of service to these communities. 
 
    I also ask that you change the date of the Planning Commission public hearing and vote so 
that all members of the Planning Commission can be present to hear and vote on this very 
important issue. 
 
Thank you, 
Lisa Hirsch 
 

 


